Ottawa, lay 31, 1926

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University,

D N

Montreal, P.Q.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I have received your letter of the 26th
instant, recommending the appointment of Mr.
Kinder to one of the vacancies on the Civil Service
Commission, I am particularly pleased to have your
views with respect to this matter. I shall be glad to
see that they are made known to the members of the
Government at such time as the filling of the vacancies
may be under consideration.

I am in full accord with your view that the

efficiency of the Civil Service Commission would not

be improved by increasing the personnel from three to
five.
Reciprocating your good wishes,
Believe me,

Yours sincerely,




